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. Syncor International License No. 34-18339-01MD
ATTN: Mr. Jack-Coffeyf License No. 34-19007-01MD

Vice' President, Quality
and Regulatory 0 3 0 ) % $ .IPost Office Box 2185 03diI'20g |Chatsworth, CA 91313-2185

Gentlemen:

'

Thank you-for your letters dated April 7. 1989 and October 13.-1989, in
response to our letters dated February 27, 1989 and September 11, 1989

,

concerning allegations pertaining to substance abuse at your Blue Ash, Ohio
and Dayton, Ohio facilities (Allegation RIII-88-A-0185 and 89-A-006).

,

-In our letters,|we requested that you review the allegations, initiate
appropriate investigation'and take any actions you deem necessary and submit

,

the results of your irvestigation to the NRC.

Your response indicatea that with regard to the Dayton, Ohio facility, the
allegations were partially substantiated and the emplow in question was
termina ted. - With' regard to the Blue Ash, Ohio facility, you indicated that ,

-the allegations were unsubstantiated. We-found your. investigation to be
sufficient to support your conclusions and have no additional questions
regarding this matter. We request that you retain the supporting documentation
for your investigation of this allegation for a minimum of one year. from the
date of this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790.of the-Cormission's reoulations, a copy' of
this letter will be placed'.in the NRC Pubiic Document Room.

T Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Radiation Sefety

and Safeguards
o

cc w/itrs dtd 4/7/89 and
.10/13/89, w/o enclosures

_(10'CFR>2.790 INFORMATION):
DCD/DCB.(RIDS)
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' April 7, 1989

pP 3.

Charles E. Norelius, Director ,'
~

>

Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
U.S.N.R.C., Region III ,/
799_ Roosevelt Road A [/)/Glen Ellyn,'IL 60137 ,

Gentlemen: /f[
b#

This -~ letter is in response to your letter of February 27, 1989, regarding
allegations concerning: activities at our Dayton and Blue Ash, Ohio facilities.
Syncor has - revived- the details of the allegations and taken action where

. appropriate. As. recommended, the majority of this review was performed by the.-
Syncor Human Resources Department which has no reporting iequirement through the
management of either facility.

, The . review arid disposition of the matters in- Enclosure 1 and 2 (AMS No. RIII-
88-A-0185 and AMS No. RIII-89-A-006) of your February 27,.1989 are given in
Enclosures 1 and 2 of this letter. Please contact me- should you have any

.

1: questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely, j
/

Jack L. Coffey
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer

'
,
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cc: Monty Fu

b:Gene McGrevin
Syncor Distribution
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